
From:
Sent: Monday, 28 June 2021 1:16 PM
To: Health and Environment Committee
Subject: I oppose the "Voluntary Assisted Dying" Bill

Re: I oppose the "Voluntary Assisted Dying" Bill 

Dear Health Committee Members, 

I do not support assisted suicide. When I was 15yo  I'm now 63yo, have 3 wonderful 
daughters, 3 grandchildren, a successful marriage, a successful business that employs people, contribute to 
our local community and have a couple of overseas missions.  
7 years ago I got cancer and according to your Bill could have opted for assisted suicide. Instead I fought it 
holistically and have a clean bill of health today. The ripple affect of suicide, whether assisted or not, goes 
well beyond the person.  

Sincerely,  
Gary Willcox 
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